
Pegasus Class Newsletter 
We have had another action packed term! 

Our topic this term was Rumble in the Jungle. We have 

been identifying different jungle loactions around the world and have learnt 

about mangroves. Mrs Nathanson shared her experinces of the equator 

with us.  

In pairs we have created our own Jungle dioramas. We have really 

enjoyed creating these and demonstrated fantastic team work.  

Langley’s world book day was enjoyed by all and we had some very impressive 

costumes in Pegasus Class.   

This term we were very pleased to have such a big speaking role in the Easter church service. The children 

practised their lines and delivered them beautifully.  

Looking forward to next term, our topic is called Dinosaur Roar. We will be 

learning about the different dinosaurs and making our own fact books. If you have 

any dinosaur books, fiction or non fiction, please feel free to bring them in so we 

can share them.  

Our PE day will continue to be Wednesday, so please can children come 

into school in their PE kits. We will also have library on a Thursday - 

please bring books in to be changed.  

 

In field and forest we have made scones, made a 

vegetable garden and planted lettuce and potatoes, 

compared the UK to the Jungle and looked for colours in 

nature. We will continue this next term. We are very grateful to all the 

adult helpers. Next term we will be making pizza.   A big big thank 

you to the helpers we would not be able to run our sessions without 

you. 

Thank you for all your support this term and we look forward to 

working with you in term 5. Have a relaxing and enjoyable Easter 

break. 

The Pegasus Team  


